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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
JPC and SAG-AFTRA Reach Tentative Agreement on Successor Contracts to the 

Commercials Agreements 
​

Deal Goes to SAG-AFTRA National Board for Review and Approval 
 

NEW YORK (April 12, 2025) — SAG-AFTRA and The Joint Policy Committee, LLC 
(JPC) have reached a tentative agreement on terms for successor Commercials and 
Audio Commercials Contracts, subject to approval by the SAG-AFTRA National Board, 
which will meet on April 26, and ratification by the membership. The specific details will 
not be released in advance of the board’s review. 

### 

Contact: 
 
Stacy Marcus, 212-335-4930 
JPC 
Partner, DLA Piper LLP (US) 
 
Pamela Greenwalt, 323-440-2892 
SAG-AFTRA 
Chief Communications & Marketing Officer 
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